On February 13, 2005 Board Chairman Tom Lynch asked the following question regarding Board Item CC14 Consultant Contract for Peoples Institute for Survival & Beyond.

Question:
Have we used this  group in the past? 

Response:
The People's Institute for Survival and Beyond had a contract with the district in FY04.  

Question:
Who else have we used?

Response:
I am not aware of any other group who has delivered similar training in this district. 
Joseph Moore

Chief Operating Officer

